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April 17, 1962

Miss Nell Dorr 
Nettleton Hollow Road 
Washington, Connecticut

My dear Nell:

Just a quick note to thank you from the bottom of my heart for remembering to 
send me the little book, which arrived this morning but which I shall not open until 
I get home.

Herewith is a copy of my letter to poor old Engel. It shouldn’t take very long for 
the dummy and plates to arrive.

I intend to call Bloomenthal this afternoon to make sure of our meeting on Friday.

It was a great pleasure to have you visit us the other day. Jackie and I are still 
enjoying your delicious bread.

As ever.

Sincerely yours,

Burton Cumming 
Director of Publications
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